NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING MONDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2019

ATTENDANCE: Council members present – President Jane Gore, Vice-President Alisha Gredy, Councilmember Nancy Crocker, Councilmember Anna Hofstetter and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Also in attendance – Attorney Jonathan W. Hughes, Municipal Operations Consultant Dax Norton (by phone), Utility Manager Sean Cassiday, Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Police Chief Ben Seastrom and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

COUNCIL BUSINESS – 3:30pm

1) CALL TO ORDER by President Gore at 3:38pm.

2) LITIGATION DISCUSSION

Attorney Jonathan W. Hughes presented a settlement offer with Brown County Water Utility. If the Town Council should agree to sign the settlement offer, it will be presented to the Brown County Water Utility tomorrow morning at their scheduled meeting.

Vice-President Gredy made a motion to sign the settlement offer. Councilmember Crocker seconded the motion. Clerk-Treasurer Young did a roll call vote: Councilmember Crocker, President Gore, Vice-President Gredy and Councilmember Rudd voted in favor of the motion. Councilmember Hofstetter voted against the motion. The motion passed 4-1.

3) ADJOURNMENT

Councilmember Rudd made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Vice-President Gredy seconded the motion. President Gore adjourned the meeting at 3:41pm.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 10-21-19 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

Vice-President Alisha Gredy

President Jane Gore

Councilmember Nancy Crocker

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Dave Rudd

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young